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Monday  5th June 2017                                          Term  2   Week  7             

What’s on at Truscott St 
 

Monday 5 June 

Wednesday 7 June 

Friday 9 June  

 

Monday 12 June 

Wednesday 14 June 

  

Thursday 15 June 

Friday 16 June  

 

Monday 19 June 

 

Thursday 22 June   

Friday 23 June  

 

Tuesday 27 June  

Wednesday 28 June 

Friday 30 June 

 

9.30am Public Speaking Final 

7.00pm P&C meeting 

Area Cross Country Carnival  - No PSSA 

Assembly: Senior & Junior Bands 

Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Spelling competition 

Writing competition 

Mufti Day 

Assembly: 5/6J 

PSSA Round 9 

Public Speaking Comp Final at Beaumont Road PS 

Support Unit Dental visit (also June 20) 

School Disco 

Assembly: Support Unit 

PSSA Round 10 

Choir Rehearsal at Ryde 

Aboriginal Performance 

Assembly: Snr & Jnr Percussion & Guitar & PBL Badges 

PSSA Round 11 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Harmony Day Poster Competition 

Tuesday 30th May saw Noah K. of Year 4 and his family at NSW Parliament House for the 2017 Harmony 

Day Poster & Song Writing Competition Prize Giving Ceremony.  Noah K. was judged as a RUNNER UP in 

the 2017 Harmony Day Poster Competition. The event was hosted by the Hon Gladys Berejiklian,  

Premier of NSW. 

The judges commented on the very high standard of entries received this year from schools across New 

South Wales. Entries judged as winners, runner-ups and some Highly Commended will form a Travelling 

Exhibition to some selected places during the next 12 months. Congratulations Noah on an outstanding 

achievement! 

 
 

Information Breakfast 

Our Information Breakfast for incoming kindergarten students was held on Wednesday 31st May. Both 

our senior guitar and senior percussion groups performed before an appreciative audience on the  

morning. I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the students on their toe tapping  

performance as well as thank Dave and our committed parents for their organisation on the morning.  

 

Marion Blomfield 

Pincipal 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Homes 

Aiden D             Year 2 

Laila GH             Year 2 

Nathanael L       Year 1 

William G           Year 2 

Joshua R             Year 3 

Athan H              Year 5 

Kaiwen W           Year 2 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Noam K          Year 4 Kadienne J   Year 1 

Joshua R        Year 3 Lachlan C      Year 3 

Julia G            Year 3 Omri S           Year 3 

Hafsah A        Year 3 Bosco L           KT 

Opal K             Year 2 Amy LC           KT 

Laila GH          Year 2 William G       Year 2 

Jacob LC          Year 4 Horatio M      Year 4 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Trent S      Year 4 Abby A          Year 4 

Owais A     Year 5 Nathan H       Year 5 

Zack N         KT Elise TD          KW 

Andre K      KW Noah W         Year 1 

Alana CR     Year 1 Penny McQ   Year 2 

Finnlay E     Year 2  

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park. 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training 

Netball & Soccer Thursday  8.30am— 9.15am 

AFL        Friday   8.15am— 9.00am 

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer Senior AFL Junior AFL 

TSPS v Denistone East TSPS v Denistone East TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Kent Road  

4-1 2-3 16-7 74-12 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Whole team Whole team Shasmeen M Daniel C 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball Senior B Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v  TSPS v North Ryde TSPS v  North Ryde TSPS v  North Ryde 

BYE 11-9 18-2 7-5 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

 Lizzy McQ Vanessa F Ileana P 



  
 

 

 

 

 

School News 
Year 4B drew pictures using only black textas.  Below are some samples of the fabulous artwork. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Esha         Farshaad 

Luke         Layla 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



  
P&C News 
The June P&C meeting will take place this Wednesday 7 June at 7pm in the staff room. We look forward to 

seeing you there. 

Greg Monahan  

P&C President  

 

Fete News 
There is just over 100 days until the Fete. All classes have started or are getting ready to plan their stall. Our 

first issue of 'Fete News' will be distributed by email to the class parents. Fete News hopes to keep everyone 

updated and sets out information regarding Mufti Days, collection days and calls for help. 

 

Our first Mufti Day will be on Thursday 15 June. Students can wear mufti and are asked to donate a new item 

for the fete. Each year has been allocated a category so that we have a good assortment of items to use as 

prizes. A bright orange note has been sent home with the students which provides suggestions. We thank all 

families in advance for their support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fete Committee 

 

Canteen News 
We will be having a Beef and Beans Nachos special day at the Canteen this Thursday 8 June. Nachos need to 

be pre-ordered by Wednesday. No orders will be accepted on the day given the preparation required. You 

can order using your Flexischools account or by completing the order form. 

 

Please note that hot food and sushi will not be available on Thursday. Sandwiches, rolls, wraps and salads 

will be available.   If you would like to order any of these cold items using your Flexischools account, you will 

need to click on the 'Beef and Bean Nachos' service to access the menu and you will need to place your order 

by Wednesday at 9:30am. Over the counter orders for cold items will be accepted on Thursday morning. 

Please let Manar know if you can assist with Beef and Beans Nachos day. 

The canteen is always in need of volunteers. The canteen opens on Wednesday, Thursdays and Frdays.  

There is generally two shifts - from 9:30 to 11:30am and from 12pm to 2pm. Even if you cannot attend a full 

shift and can spare an hour, your time will be very much appreciated. It is a wonderful way to serve the 

school community and get to know the students. Please send an email to truscottcanteen@hotmail.com if 

you are available to volunteer and someone will be in touch with you. Due to safety, babies and toddlers are 

not permitted inside the canteen.  

 
Manar and the Canteen Committee 

Kindy: Toys/games    

Year 1: New books 

Year 2: Stationery/craft 

Year 3: Toys/games    

Year 4: Sporting/outdoor recreation 

Year 5: Gardening/car    

Year 6: Something for the kitchen    

Support Unit Stationery/craft    

mailto:truscottcanteen@hotmail.com


  
OOSH News—Vacation Care Program 



  
Community News 

 



 

 

      

 Spotlight on …. 

Sports in Schools 

 

On Tuesdays we play!! 

 

 


